
Private Non-Profit Schools Services 

 

Tatum ISD will be hosting two opportunities for Private Non-Profit school officials to attend an initial 

consultation meeting to learn about programs and services available to the students and staff of private 

schools provided through federal grant funds. Consultation Meeting will be held via ZOOM: 

June 11, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. and repeated at 3:30 p.m. 

The district plans to apply for federal grant funds under ESSA for the 2024-25 school year for Title I, Part 

A, Title II, Part A, Title III, Part A and Title IV, Part A. 

To obtain the link for the ZOOM Consultation Meetings please contact, Jennifer Malone, Federal 

Programs, at malonej@tatumisd.org 
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